
September 13 2021 
 
The proposed map B in my belief is the best option for Oregon, this would best serve our District 
17 and the other rural areas of Oregon . The current district and the proposed A and C maps 
only serve to continue to silence the voices of rural Oregonians by diluting their votes , we do 
not have the same needs in common as the largest cities in Oregon . Please choose map B and 
give us a choice and let our votes count . 
 
Sincerely , Gynelle Drain 
 


